
 

MEMORANDUM 

To: MCWD Board of Managers 

From: Darren Lochner, Education Program Manager   

CC: Telly Mamayek, Director of Communications and Education 

Date: November 10, 2014  

Re: Watershed Association Initiative 2015 Contract 

For the past eight years, MCWD and the Freshwater Society have been working together on the 

Watershed Association Initiative.  The mission of the WAI has been to engage and empower 

citizens in the Minnehaha Creek Watershed to assist the MCWD in meeting its established water 

quality and lake/stream management goals. 

 

At the November 13, 2014 Board Workshop, staff and Alex Gehrig from the Freshwater Society 

will present the proposed 2015 WAI contract and scope of services.  The presentation will 

include results of a program assessment conducted in 2014 and recommended program updates 

resulting from that assessment.  

 

If there are questions in advance of the meeting, please contact:  Darren Lochner, Education Prog

ram Manager, dlochner@minnehahacreek.org, 952-641-4524. 
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